
Bryan County Board of Commissioners – July 25, 2019 Called Meeting 

 A called meeting of the Bryan County Board of Commissioners was held on Thursday, July 25, 
2019 at 3:00 p.m. in Richmond Hill at three subdivisions. The following members were present: 
Chairman Carter Infinger, Commissioner Wade Price, Commissioner Brad Brookshire, Commissioner 
Gene Wallace, Commissioner Steve Myers and Commissioner Noah Covington. Also present: County 
Administrator Ben Taylor, and County Clerk Donna Waters. The following staff were present: Audra 
Miller, Amanda Clement, Kirk Croasmun and Tim Staley. 

 Chairman Infinger called the meeting to order at 3:11 p.m. The meeting began at the Kenmare 
Subdivision. Audra Miller gave an overview of this subdivision, the requirements that were in place 
when the subdivision was constructed, and answered any questions the board members had concerning 
this subdivision. A few residents from this subdivision was present. 

 The meeting moved to the Woodland Subdivision. Audra Miller gave an overview of this 
subdivision, the requirements that were in place when the subdivision began construction, the 
requirements for the current phase of this subdivision that is being constructed, and answered any 
questions the board members had concerning this subdivision. Two residents from this subdivision were 
present. 

 The meeting moved to the Watergrass Subdivision. Audra Miller gave an overview of this 
subdivision, the requirements in place for the construction of this subdivision, and answered any 
questions the board members had concerning this subdivision. This is a new subdivision that has just 
began construction. One resident was present. 

 A motion was made by Noah Covington and seconded by Brad Brookshire to adjourn. Motion 
carried unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 4:53 p.m. 

  


